
October 8, 2008 
 
Rachel Slade 
1610 E. McKinney St., #912 
Denton, TX  76209 
 
 
Dear Ms.  Slade: 
 

It is with great excitement and pride that we write to inform you that you have 
submitted a winning entry for the TDNA 2008 Fentress Memorial Award.  The judges 
have awarded you with First Place and we enclose your check in this mailing. 

The judges’ offered this citation regarding your body of work: 
 
 “Rachel Slade regarded her internship as a calling, and she clearly answered 

that call.” 
 
We agree and are proud that you represent us this year. 
We will release a press announcement this week; your plaque has been ordered, 

and will be shipped under separate cover. 
Again, our congratulations and best wishes for what we know will be a bright 

future! 
 

 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
 
Cyndi Brown 
Member Services Director 
 
 
Cc: Linda Leavell 
 


